
 

  
REMINDERS 

 
 

Jericho Middle School 
8TH GRADE BOAT TRIP 

June 19, 2007 
 

The 8th grade boat trip aboard the Nautical Empress is scheduled 
for June 19th at 3:45 p.m.  Students MUST be picked up at the 

middle school no later than 9:00 p.m.  
 
 

All students must be in school at 7:26 a.m. and attend ALL classes 
on June 19th in order to participate in this trip. 

 
 

SEMI-FORMAL ATTIRE IS REQUIRED 
 
Appropriate attire includes: 

• Girls usually wear skirts, dresses, or dress pants. Skirts and 
dresses need to be of an appropriate length. 

• Boys usually wear dress pants and a nice shirt.  
• No tank tops, shorts, jeans, or sneakers will be permitted. 
• Since it tends to get cool aboard the boat, students often 

bring a light jacket. 
 

Please do not send your son/daughter with any items of value such 
as expensive cameras, camcorders, or audio equipment.  

Disposable cameras are recommended.  
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